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NEWS RELEASE

South Columbia Basin Irrigation District Announces
2016 Water Shutoff Dates

The South Columbia Basin Irrigation District announces the final dates
for the 2016 irrigation season.

Water will be turned off for all blocks on Tuesday, October 25, 2016.
The last day for delivery changes for all blocks will be Monday,
October 24, 2016.

The District announces September 17, 2016, as the last day for
Saturday ditch rides.

Questions pertaining to the water shutoff dates and Saturday ditch rides
may be answered by calling Dave Solem at the South Columbia Basin
Irrigation District, (509) 547-1735.



